
 
 

DEVELOPMENT CONTROL VISITING PANEL 
 

Friday, 1 October 2004 
(11:00  - 11:30 am) 

  
Present: Councillor Mrs J E Bruce (Chair), Councillor I S Jamu (Deputy Chair) 
and Councillor A Gibbs 
 
Also Present: Councillor Mrs P Twomey 
 
Apologies: Councillor W C Dale 
 

14. Site visit:  DC/04/00613/FUL - 25 Marsh Green Road, Dagenham.  
 
 At the meeting on 22 September, 2004, in view of comments expressed in 

relation to aspects of the above application the Development Control Board 
deferred consideration, pending a site visit by the Development Control Visiting 
Panel. 
 
The Panel visited the site and spoke to the applicant as well as receiving 
representations from the Ward Councillor.    
 
The Panel unanimously agreed that the application be recommended to the 
Board for approval, in accordance with the Planning Officer’s original 
recommendation, as set out the attached report (Appendix A).  

 


